CONFERENCES

29, 30 September and 1 October, 1999 1999 Fulbright Symposium

Beyond the republic: meeting the global challenges to constitutionalism Heritage Hotel, Brisbane

Tel: 07 3221 1999 Fax: 07 3221 6895

26 September - 1 October 1999 Business Law International 1999 Conference

Barcelona Tel: +44 (171) 629 1206 Fax: +44 (171) 409 0456

8-10 October 1999 31st Australian Legal Convention

Canberra Tel: 02 6247 3788 Fax: 02 6248 0639

10- 15 October 1999 9th International Anti-Corruption Conference

Durban, South Africa Tel: 27 1 339 7253 Fax: 27 11 403 4332

17 - 20 October 1999 7th Australiasian Conference On Child Abuse And Neglect

Perth, Western Australia Tel: 08 9332 2900 Fax: 08 9332 2911

21 - 23 October 1999 Australian Plaintiff Lawyers Association National Conference

Sydney Convention Centre Tel: 02 9904 8200 Fax: 02 9411 8585

1 - 3 November 1999 Townleys' Global Sports Law Conference

St David's Hotel, Cardiff Tel: +44 (0) 1443 492 492 Fax: +44 (0) 1443 493 211

12 - 13 th November, 1999 Justice for Everyone Intellectual Disability and the Law

University of Wollongong Wollongong, NSW Tel: 02 4228 4500 Fax: 02 4227 2540

14 - 16 November 1999 Continuing Legal Education Association Of Australasia Judicial Commission of NSW

Sydney
Tel: 02 9299 4421
Fax: 02 9290 3194

9-10 December 1999 History of Crime, Policing and Punishment Conference

Canberra

Tel: 02 6292 9000 Fax: 02 6292 9002 Email: confco@dynamite.com.au

2-5 July 2000 The Australian Bar Association Conference

Plaza Hotel, New York Tel: 07 3236 2070 Fax: 07 3236 1180

New York 2000

On the afternoon of Sunday, 2 July 2000 the Australian Bar Association Conference will commence in the historic Plaza Hotel, New York.

The theme for the conference is:

Lawyers and the Rule of Law

Keynote speakers will include the Honourable Justice Murray Gleeson AC, Chief Justice of Australia, and Chief Judge Kaye, Chief Judge of the State of New York.

See above for contact details.

NTWLA President's Report 1998/1999 Annual General Meeting.

From page 17

Finances

In 1998-99 a priority of the Committee was improving the Association's financial position. A quiz night was organised to fund raise for future activities. The event was well attended and approximately \$3,500 was raised. The main organisers, Therese Austin and Janelle Martin, were instrumental in the fantastic result and the Committee is very grateful fortheir work.

The need for the proposed changes to our constitution came to light while organising the quiz night. The Treasurer's Report will show that our financial position is healthy and we can undertake priority activities and projects in 1999-2000.

Thanks

I would like to thank the Committee who have worked throughout the year to ensure that NTWLA is a vibrant association. They are:

Therese Austin, Cassandra Goldie Kate Halliday Britt Lardelli Janelle Martin Margaret Orwin, and Barbara Tiffin.

I would also like to thank other members of NTWLA who assisted in the organisation of events and functions.

And again, a special thanks to our patron Justice Thomas and the NT Law Society for their support of the Association.

Melanie Little President.

The NTWLA Annual General Meeting was held on 30 September, 1999.